A Special Meeting of Port District No. 1 of Grant County was held at the
Port District office at 101 F Street SW on Tuesday, April 08, 2025,

Commissioner Morris called the meeting to order at 2:00 p.m. Also present
were Commissioner Pat Connelly, Commissioner Brian Kuest, Claudia
Garcia, and Legal Counsel.

Special meeting was called to discuss the lease or purchase of real estate.
The board came out of executive session at 3:10 p.m. The meeting was
extended to Thursday, April 10, 2025, at 2:00 p.m. the board came out of
executive session at 3:10 p.m. No action was taken.

Adjourn: Meeting at 3:10 p.m.
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